
Community Housing Committee 
August 11, 2003 
Minutes 
 
Present:  John Darcey, Patrick Rosseel, Jo-Ann Howe, Amy Lepak, Jody Kablack 
 
The committee discussed the proposed interim housing goals prepared by the Town 
Planner.  A meeting with the Selectmen on adoption of these goals will occur on August 
12th.  The committee agreed to present the goals as written. 
 
P. Rosseel distributed a draft survey on housing preferences for town employees.  He has 
reviewed several other town’s surveys. The committee made several suggested changes 
to the survey, which will be distributed again at the next meeting.   
The resident survey prepared by P. Rosseel was briefly discussed, and the members 
present did not think that this type of survey was relevant until goals and objectives have 
been formulated.  It was not thought that the data received from a survey of residents 
would be helpful at this time, and may indicate negative opinions on moving forward and 
developing community housing.   
  
The committee discussed the Housing Plan outline prepared by the Town Planner.  A. 
Lepak volunteered to look into the market data needs of the plan.  All members were 
encouraged to continue to review Lincoln and Scituate’s housing plans for future 
meetings.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:30 pm. 


